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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

the meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats 

to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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World Mathematics Championships 
Rayhan, Hayden and Aleksander proudly  

represented the school at  

the World Mathematics  

Championships held at  

St Oscar Romero School.   

They took part in a range of  

challenges and had a fun  

day applying all of their  

maths skills. 

 
 

February 2023 

Mon 13 – Fri 17 Half Term 

Mon 20 Return to school 

Wed 22 Y3 Forest School 

Mon 27  Fairtrade Cake Competition 

Tues 28 Y6 Class Liturgy at 2:45pm 
 

March 2023 

Wed 1 Y3 Forest School 

Fri 3 World Book Day 

Wed 8 Y3 Forest School 

Wed 15  Y3 Forest School 

Mon 20 Last week of clubs 

Mon 20 Y3 Class Trip 

Wed 22  Y3 Forest School 

Fri 31  Last day of term 

 

Matthew 5:13-16 
 

 

‘You are like light for the whole world.’ 

Word of the Week: interrupt 

World Book Day 

We will now be celebrating World Book 

Day at St Catherine’s on Friday 3rd of 

March, so as not to clash with 

potential strike action the day before. 

Please see information sent out today 

on parentmail for further details. 

 

Readathon 

Don’t forget to keep the momentum going with 

our Readathon challenge over half term. 

Participants will be entered into a special prize 

draw to take place on World  

Book Day (3rd of March). 

Birthday Treats 

For those wanting to bring in treats for the class 

to celebrate your child’s birthday, please be 

mindful that we have many pupils with allergies, 

particularly to nuts. Little bags of Haribo are 

always the safest option! 

 

 

Attendance 

Thank you very much for all of your efforts 

to get pupils in to school on time and ready 

to learn. Once the bell rings in the morning, 

learning starts in the classroom so it’s 

important to do all you can to ensure pupils 

are in early. For those with attendance below 

expectations, you will receive a letter over 

the coming week, reminding you of the 

impact of absence on pupils’ learning. For 

those receiving a second attendance letter 

this academic year, the letter will detail 

next steps to be taken if attendance does 

not improve. As always, the school is here to 

help, so if you would like further support in 

overcoming any attendance issues, please do 

not hesitate to contact the School Office. 

 

 

 

Earthquakes in Turkey and Syria 

Our thoughts and prayers go to those affected 

by the earthquakes in Turkey and Syria. The 

proceeds from today’s Fairtrade Tuck Shop will 

go towards supporting the recovery and we will 

plan further fundraising after half term.  
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